
 

PARENTMAIL REGARDING FREE CHILDCARE FOR 2 YEAR OLDS – DATED 23 

JANUARY 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Following the recent Government announcement regarding 15 hours free childcare for 2 

year-olds, the Gov.uk Education Hub has published a new blog post giving full details about 

the scheme, including information on how to apply.   

You can read the full article by clicking on this link:  

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2024/01/22/how-to-claim-15-hours-free-childcare-code/ 

Kind regards 

The Buckingham School 
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